



FOR PSA MEMBERS: EASTERN CAPE - MTHATHA AREA

10-09-2025

Appointment: PSA Organising/Marketing Officer Mthatha - Zizipho Shukuma



The PSA's Provincial Office in Mthatha is pleased to announce the appointment of Zizipho Shukuma as Organising/Marketing Officer (OMO) from 1 September 2025. Zizipho is occupying the vacant position created by the retirement of Kenneth Qikani and as such will continue using his PSA cell number (082 880 2936) with the email address Zizipho.Shukuma@psa.co.za.

Zizipho will take over mostly all the areas that were allocated to Mr Qikani, with few adjustments, with the support of Full-Time Shop Stewards (FTSS). With this appointment, the Office now has a full complement, supplemented by the three FTSS, which will enhance service delivery to members.

The PSA extends best wishes to Zizipho in her new role and is confident that shop stewards and members at large will offer her the necessary support. Growing the PSA is a collective responsibility. Let us all embrace the culture of introducing the PSA to colleagues and in communities.

The PSA is the Union of Choice, make the right decision and be counted amongst its valued members.

Reuben Maleka GENERAL MANAGER